
Principal's Message

Lego Day

Creative Schools

February is creative month!
Lot of classes have been involved
in creative activities. The artist Ed
Devane brought classes on village 
sound walks. We are also learning
how to create with felt, working
together creating a school felt

installation.

The children displayed amazing
Lego creations on both days. It

was fantastic to see the creativity
and effort the children went to. It

was also wonderful to welcome
parents to come to our hall and

library to see the Lego.

Creative schools month has been a
wonderful time for our school and

it won't end in February!
Rehearsals are well under way for
our senior school musical Annie.

Many children have signed up for it
and are excited to bring their

talents to the stage at the
beginning of June. Watch this

space!



School Closure

Sports Corner

Seachtain na Gaeilge

The school will close on Wednesday May 29th for a
teacher training day. The new Primary Maths

Curriculum is underway with the roll out taking place
over the next 2 years. Find out more

https://www.curriculumonline.ie/primary/curriculu
m-areas/mathematics/ 

Girls Basketball are
through to the cup

semi final. They play
St Finian’s on March

12th at home. 
Both the Boys and

Girls team are
through to the
league finals in

Tallaght in April.
Best of Luck!

The Senior Girls GAA will
recommence the first
week of March for the

Fingal league. The Junior
girls competition will
begin after the Easter
break. We are looking

forward to a good run at
the competition

SnaG will kick off on Friday 8th
March and will run until Friday

15th. Expect lots of fun and
engaging activities celebrating all

things Irish! Beir bua!



Malahide Library
This month, the Junior
end of the school has

been visiting Malahide
Library. The librarians

gave the children a tour
and showed them how

to find and borrow
books. The children’s

section includes
audiobooks, games and

readers as well as lots of
wonderful story books.
Call in and check it out!

Swap

Shop
*Will now include

a lost property

rail/table for

anyone missing

tems with no

names on them. 

*Next date March

20th

Confidence Clinic

The PA funded Confidence Clinic
workshops for all of 4th class. These

Interactive Wellbeing workshops
covered topics that included growing

friendships, moving out of your comfort
zone, dealing with mean words, and

standing up and speaking up for
yourself. 

*The PA will be hosting a reception
after both Communion masses for the

children and their families. The
reception will take place in the school

hall. More details to follow.

Communion Party


